
 

 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A. (“Duro Felguera” or the “Company”), in compliance with what is set forth 

in clause 226 of the Amended Text of the Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

In relation to the application for temporary public aid from the Solvency Support Fund for 

Strategic Companies (the “Application”) submitted on 28 August 2020, we hereby report that 

the Cabinet Meeting held on 9 March 2021, pursuant to what is set forth in Clause 2.6 of Royal 

Decree-Law 25/2020, dated 3 July, concerning urgent measures to support economic reactivation 

and employment, authorized the Governing Council of the Solvency Support Fund for Strategic 

Companies (FASEE in Spanish) to approve the application for temporary public aid for a total 

amount of one hundred and twenty million Euros (€120,000,000). 

Gijón, 9 March 2021. 

 

 


